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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I am delighted to inform you that on Tuesday 17th June, we will be hosting our KS1 and KS2 

sports days and would like to invite Parents/Carers to come along to support their children. We 

welcome younger brothers and sisters to this event, but politely ask that they stay with their 

adult.  

 

The event schedule is as follows:  

Morning from 9:30am: Year 1,2 and Year 3 

Afternoon from 1:30pm: Year 4,5 and 6 

 

Please could ALL children attend school on Tuesday 17th June in their PE kits, with jewellery 

removed and long hair tied up.  

 

Marked out on the field will be our ‘sporting arena’, which will be edged with ribbon. No 

parents/carers will be permitted in this arena. We ask that you only move around the outside of 

the area when your child changes event.  

 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you to this event, and I’m sure you will join me in 

crossing your fingers for sunshine as unfortunately we do not have a reserve date.  

 

We hope to see you at the event.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Mrs Scott 


